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Welcome to the first edition of Community Veterans Support's weekly newsletter, where we bring
you a complete roundup of the week's activities. From the latest insights and highlights to
exciting developments, we've got everything you need to stay informed and engaged. Join us as we
explore the noteworthy events and updates that shaped our week!
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SPECIAL MENTIONS
This week saw yet another inductee into our 'Wall of
Grannies' - Eddie! After a tough fought battle against
Steve, he unfortunately found himself 'between a rock
and a hard place', as the expression goes!, having to
don the famous Granny Cap for the rest of the day -
All in good faith, as always, with plenty of laughs
coming from around the centre, including Eddie and

Steve themselves! 👵 🎱

We received a food delivery from FareShare this week,
continuing our relationship them and supporting the
work they do for the local community to battle hunger

and tackle food waste 🥦 🥬

Exciting news this week as our very own Govan Bridge
has been all the hustle and bustle - setting up for a
small film set - with a sprawling market and stalls

popping up outside the Riverside Museum - Great to see
our local area featured in the limelight 🎥 After a trip to B&Q to pick up all the

essentials - the centre began carefully
preparing their plan of action for
Operation Renovation - Officially
kicking off next week! Another huge
step in helping to create a brighter,
and even more welcoming environment! 

The group managed to capitalise on the fantastic
sunshine this week, taking themselves out to

Lennoxtown to follow the Lennox Castle and Lover’s
Leap trail! Another excellent walk in the books, and
one to remember as they caught a glimpses of the old
Psychiatric Ward and stunning views of the Campsies. 

OPERATION RENOVATION
🪜 UPDATE 🪜


